President 2016 -2017 report
Over the course of this past year, I began the work of President for ATASC. Constitution changes were necessary to get better aligned with other Councils.  This means that I will only have held the position for one year. We have also been actively recruiting for curriculum groups and ATASC positions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Planning for the 2018 joint conference with ATA Math Council is underway. At our last joint conference meeting in October, we chose our registrar. Math Council has had turn-over in their Council – so, we have been creating new relationships. Conference 2018 will be held in Edmonton at Delta South and Radisson, with Jo Boaler and Jill Heinerth. We will be opening registration in January 2018. Join us!
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